
I fully support this bill. My husband is a physician with an outpatient pulmonary clinic at OHSU and I have seen and heard from him 
how essential it is that he had access to high quality interpreters for his appointments. This has been especially important for his 
patients during COVID, when doing virtual visits. Being able to be understood and communicate with you physician is a right 
everyone in Oregon should be able to enjoy. 


